
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

CITY OF NICHOLASVILLE, KENTUCKY 

MUNICIPLE SPORTS FIELD STADIUM PUBLICE- PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP 

 

The City of Nicholasville, Kentucky is issuing a Request for Information (RFI) to solicit feedback and 
creative ideas from innovative and creative teams on construction of Municipal Sports Field Stadium 
consisting of bleachers, concession stand, locker room facilities, and restrooms as a public-private 
partnership (“P3”). 

Nicholasville is now seeking a developer, investor interested in generating maximum revenue to support 
the project.  Interested parties are invited to submit written information as well as schedule one on one 
meetings with the city to provide verbal feedback.   

A copy of the Request for information document providing instructions for the response may be obtained by 
contacting the Point of Contact at the following location. 

City of Nicholasville, 517 North Main Street Nicholasville, Kentucky 40356 

RFI Point of Contact 

Doug Blackford 

Phone 859-885-1121 

Email: doug.blackford@nicholasville.org 

All responses shall be submitted in electronic form (PDF format)  Respondent’s submission shall be 
delivered by email to doug.blackford@nicholasville.org on or before October 20, 2023 and be identified as 
“Response to Request For Information – City of Nicholasville, Kentucky Municipal Sports Field Stadium 
Public- Private Partnership”.   

The RFI is an inquiry only and not a formal solicitation or initiation of procurement process. No contract or 
agreement will be entered into as a result of this RFI.  This RFI does not represent a commitment to issue 
RFP in the future or a commitment to subsequent procurement.  The City is not responsible for any cost 
associated with submissions or one on one meetings. 

Alex Carter 

Mayor City of Nicholasville 


